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25th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Abbi from Voice has been working with Year 5 throughout the term running music and 

singing lessons. In order to celebrate what they have learned, they will be performing at a 

showcase with Year 5 from Heswall Primary School. The performance will be held at Church 

of the Good Shepherd on Tuesday 9th July at 4:15 p.m. The showcase will be between 30 – 

45 minutes and will consist of their performance of the songs they have been working on.  

Parents, grandparents, siblings and friends are all invited to come along. Please can you let 

the office know whether your child will be able to perform. 

 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Ms A Fletcher 

 

 

 


